
3/3/2019 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Sunday School 9:30  

Worship Service 10:20 

General fund offering & Pastoral Offering 

Announcements:                       Amos Raber 

Worship in song:                      Robbie Royal  

Worship in word:                     Dean Yoder 

                                                    

Greeters: 

March 3: Wayne & Naomi Y., Harvey & Mary R., 

March 10: Nolan & Angelee Y., Andrew R., 

March 17: Ervin & Brenda K., Jonathan & Mari Jean R., 

Offerings: General fund-$2768,  

Attendance: Sunday school-171 worship-240, 

Announcements: 

1. All are welcome to join us for our fellowship meal today! 

 

2. Thank you for all the prayers and the “Sunshine Box” while Gracie 

was in the hospital. It’s a real blessing to be part of this body of 

believers.         -John, Katie, & Gracie Schmucker 

 

3. We will no longer be putting the “Brotherhood Beacon in your 

mailboxes, if you want one please avail yourselves of one from the 

library counter. 

 

4. Don’t forget next Sunday morning will be the first morning for time 

change this year! 

5. We have a bunch of cassette tapes in the library, we also have the old 

slide-projector in the storage shed, if you want either of these items 

please let someone know, otherwise we will plan to dispose of them.  

 

6. “Men of Valor” 2019 Men’s Conference, March 8-9. The conference 

begins Friday evening at 5:30, Saturday morning at 7:45, Topic of the 

weekend is “Masculine Sexuality”. Our families, our wives, our 

community needs men who are healthy, and our sexuality is one of 

the most sacred parts of us. 

 

7. If you would like to help serve at the “Men of Valor” conference 

please remember to sign up. 

 

8. Mennonite Youth Choir will be giving a concert performance on 

Sunday, March 3, at 2 p.m. (free and open to the public). Danessa 

Yoder is taking part in the singing. 

 

9. We will be doing another Easter Choral for ages 12 and up. If you 

wish to be part of this, please sign-up at the bulletin board. March 

10th is the last day to sign up. If you choose to be part of it, I am 

asking you to practice enough to know the songs by heart. You need 

to be at 5 of the 7 (or more) practices, and on the Saturday before 

Easter (April 20). Practices will start on March 10 and will be every 

Sunday afternoon until Easter. Pack lunches and we will get started 

after lunch. 

 

Church Events 

Mar 5th – May 21st 6 pm Tuesday evenings GriefShare  

Mar 14th Youth Bible study  

Mar 17th The Jake Penner Family will lead us in worship 


